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RENAULT BOARD OF DIRECTORS ON NOV 6, 2015

Proceeding steadily along the lines decided during the meeting of 6th October 2015, the Renault Board of Directors has
initiated the first stage in discussions between the two main long-term Renault shareholders, the French government and
Nissan.

In order to pursue these discussions, the Board of Directors has decided to take the necessary steps to facilitate the
finding and the formal expression of a solution that would preserve Renault’s corporate interest and strengthen the
Alliance.

The Board of Directors has reminded its members of their individual duty of reserve, in order to avoid undue impact on the
Renault stock market.
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